
Mary Martha Guild 

The name of our Guild was chosen in recognition of the sisters of Lazarus as we 

read of them in the Gospels of Luke and John. 

Following the example of Mary, we begin our monthly meetings with a time of 

spiritual reflection and prayer. Then, as Martha, we focus on practical ways 

of ensuring a safe and functional kitchen, contributing to general funding 

through the Management Committee, and providing catering as well as 

support to Camp Geddie and the activities of other Iona committees as we 

are able. 

We also organize and facilitate Wednesday Morning Coffee Break, an informal 

social gathering to which all in the Iona and surrounding community are invited. 

 

 


